From:

Sent: 09 June 2022 12:06

To: Planning <

Subject: Re: NYM/2022/0299
Importance: High

Dear Mr.Hill,

Further to my email of yesterday | understand from Mr.Muir that the Parish Councils concern is regards access
through the gate into the field in the south west corner of the field.

| have attached a copy of the planning notice from 1989 stating that this access is hereby approved and must be
used for the access to the permitted development of the cattery just granted.

We are hoping that this access for which permission has already been granted should be adequate to satisfy any
queries and that we may not need to wait another 5 weeks for the next meeting - perhaps the Parish Council were
unaware that this access has been created and has been used for years and that approval is already in place.

The vendor of the hut we are hoping to purchase will not wait until the end of July for us to give him an answer as
regards purchasing it and we do not want to miss it as it is fairly local and will save us over a thousand pounds in
transport costs - if this still needs to go to full planning committee we of course quite understand and will stick with
it, but on the other hand if this solves the problem we would be very great full for anything you could do to help.

Many thanks in anticipation,
Best regards,

Mike Parry.






On 8Jun 2022, at 21:58, wrote:

Dear Mr.Hill,

Thank you for your email regarding our planning application NYM/2022/0299 - we have printed off
and completed the form agreeing to extend the period for deciding the application until 22 July
2022 as requested by you to submit the application to the planning committee on 14th July, this is in
the post to you.

We do understand the situation and wish of course to co-operate in every way that we can,so could
you please let us know exactly what the Parish Council objection is so that we can make very effort
to address their concerns before this goes to the planning committee.

We have forwarded pictures off the actual hut that we are hoping to buy, but will probably have
missed this now , this weekend was the deadline for our decision to the vendor who had agreed to
hold it for us pending decision by yourselves on the 6th June.

We also pointed out that we would endeavour to lower the hut as much as possible and provide
appropriate screening where needed in addition to the existing foliage to hide it from the road as

much as possible.

Is there anything else we need to discuss prior to the planning meeting so that we can endeavour to
satisfy everybody requirements?

Look forward to hearing from you,
Regards,

Mike Parry



On 8Jun 2022, at 15:02, wrote:

Reference: NYM/2022/0299.

The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public
engagement in all aspects of its work. You have received this email in relation to
a current planning matter. The attached correspondence contains important
information which you are advised to retain for your records. If you have any
queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. When replying it's best to quote our
reference number, which is included in the attached letter.

Kind regards

Chris France

Chris France

Director of Planning

North York Moors National Park Authority
The OId Vicarage

Bondgate

Helmsley, York YO62 5BP

Tel: 01439 772700
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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